FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information from the local authority. Please may you provide me with:

Please provide the total number of residential council tax accounts that are currently in credit.

If this information is not available, please provide the number of accounts in credit at the end of the last financial year (2023/24).

Additionally, could you also provide the total amount of these credits across all households in credit, in pounds (£)?

Please provide the information as a simple document stating both amounts.
The level of credits shown is a snapshot and many accounts are awaiting bank account details before we can refund or may be awaiting for their accounts to be updated following changes in circumstances, for example council tax support.

	No. of Council Tax Accounts in Credit
	Total Amount in Credit, in Pounds (£) 

	9,642
	£1.9m


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
